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Message from Mr Tull – 18th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to congratulate the children and staff in year 5 and 6 for another 
wonderful end of year production.  The singing from year 5 was amazing, as 
were the performances on stage from our children in year 6.  Photographs from 
the show are on the website in the ‘News and Events’ section and are well worth 
a look when you have a chance. 
 
 
This week in school: 
 
Production Week for Y5/6:  The children performed to the junior children on 
Monday morning, to EY/KS1 children on Tuesday morning, to parents and carers 
of year 5 on Wednesday evening and a final performance on Thursday evening 
to parents and carers of Year 6. No wonder they are exhausted! 
 
Y6 Athletics Festival:  The rescheduled athletics festival at CCC was attended 
by year 6 who had a lovely morning. 
 
 
Next week in school and beyond: 
 
Y6 Leavers’ Evening: The leavers’ evening for children in year 6 will be held on 
Monday 21st July @ 5.30pm.  Parents and carers are welcome and encouraged 
to attend this event. 
 
Last Day of Term: The term will finish for children on Wednesday the 23rd July at 
the normal finishing time. We will be following school tradition by ringing the bell 
and clapping as our children in year 6 leave the building for the final time. 
 
Start of the New School Year: The new school year starts for children on 
Wednesday the 3rd of September. The school has staff training days on Monday 
1st and Tuesday 2nd of September and the office will be open on these days. 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 

 
 

 
• 21st July – Y6 

Leaver’s Evening 
 

• 23rd July – Last day 
of term. 

 
• 1st & 2nd 

September – Inset 
Days 

 
• 3rd September – 

Children back to 
school. 
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